## Dear Parents,



We are excited to announce that registration for Soccer des Collines' summer season is now open! Whether your child is kicking off their first season or returning for another summer of fun and development, we can't wait to welcome them to the field.

Why Join Soccer des Collines This Summer?

- A fun and supportive environment for players of all skill levels
- Qualified coaches dedicated to player development and teamwork
- Opportunities to build friendships and stay active all summer long

Spaces fill up quickly, so be sure to secure your child's spot today!

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at adelion@soccerdescollines.com.

We're looking forward to another fantastic season of soccer, and we hope to see your child on the field!

Best regards,

Anthony Delion
Sporting Director
Soccer des Collines

